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To Whom It May Concern:

The suggested increase in the Shiloh Falls Residential area from $20.03 to $86.64 per 3,000

gallons is completely unacceptable. This is a 400% price increase and will find
itself worthy of national attention on the media outlets as it relates to  price gauging. Anything
more than a COLA (cost of living) increase is a outrageous.  This type of price increase is not
good for Hardin County nor the state of TN. In fact, it would be an embarrassment and make
all of us look illiterate for accepting this. I would ask the Commission to reject LIMESTONE
utilities request. Furthermore, anything more than 5% indicates that they were creating false
numbers in order to get the Commission to settle for 10,20,100% versus 400%. PLEASE BE
CAREFUL OF THESE NEGOTIATION SHARK TECHNIQUES!!!!!!

Thank you in advance for your help in this matter,

Todd Zaugg

Todd and Callie  Zaugg

Be well, Stay well, Sell well

Todd Zaugg
CEO, Founder

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 7, 2025 at 7:25 p.m.
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